
The QRM Forest Committee was pleased to have been able to show the beautiful forest in which the 
Brisbane Meeting House is situated in the heart of Brisbane City. We wanted to share with Friends 
all over Australia this wonderful place and how it came about, with hard work by many dedicated 
volunteers and Friends, over many years. 
We also wanted to tell Friend that we share this lovely place with the local community and groups 
for use and hire.  
We pointed out that maintaining the property will still require ongoing financial and 
physical/material support for long term sustainability.  
We were very grateful to your team for the support we had with this Share and Tell project. We 
were a little disappointed with the number of Friends who were able joined us, but had a good 
session with the ones that came. 
  
Thank you so much for all you have done, to make this a most unusual and enjoyable AYM 2020. 
 


